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This week is the NSPCC Child Protection in Sport 
Unit’s ‘Keeping Children Safe in Sport’ focus week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Lystra Landon (Sports Welfare Officer—Active Cheshire), 
will be presenting a Pan Cheshire Teams FREE session on  

‘Spotlight on Safeguarding in Sport’   

on 10th October 2024 at 12:00-13:00 
 

This is a great opportunity to highlight the importance of          
safeguarding and welfare in sports. It’s also an ideal moment to 

introduce an exciting new local service aimed at sports clubs and 
physical activity organisations across Cheshire and Warrington. 
As a professional/practitioner, come along to learn about the          

necessity of the **Sport Welfare Officer network**, and how it 
will create safer environments in clubs while improving                 

experiences for both young people and adults.  

There is NO NEED TO BOOK – simply join the Session at  

12:00 on 10th October 2024 via Teams 
 

Join the meeting now  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmRhNTQ5NmUtNDEyZi00MDE5LTljNzEtYTQ1N2M0OWVhZDli%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cdb92d10-23cb-4ac1-a9b3-34f4faaa2851%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221defde18-90e0-45b3-895a-630609ca4633%22%7d
https://haltonsafeguardingchildrenpartnership.org.uk/

